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To whomever it concerns,

As a long standing resident of Lymm of over. years, 1 have become concerned at the
growth of the village.

It seems to me that several housing estates have been built with no provision for the added
burden on the infrastructure.

The following are issues

Narrow roads and old sewage drainage system

Oversubscribed schools

Oversubscribed G P surgeries

Declining green space

Increased flooding

The land off Oughtrington Lane 1is often water logged and does an important job absorbing
extra rainwater

Additionally it seems that the main people who benefit are the property developers and the
houses that are approved are often of

poor build quality and design that have detracted from the village.

Myl children have been educated here and though both in employment, they can't afford
to buy in Lymm.

I expect that I be properly informed and consulted on any mass building proposals that
affect Lymm.

Kind Regards






